Notice to Lake Eunice Township Residents

The Minnesota DNR will be holding a meeting at Lake Eunice Townhall on September 19th, 2019 in regards the Northern Pike regulations on Lake Eunice and Lake Maud.  The public is welcome to attend.
September 19th, 2019
6:00 to 8:00 pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please call Nathan Olson with any questions or concerns-218-846-8290
